
 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Berry Consultants has been a sponsor for Westlake Robotics since 2013 and I wanted to 

express my congratulations and complete pleasure in supporting the team.   

 

The Westlake Robotics team is an amazing organization that has had an awesome impact 

on the lives of thousands of students, the Austin community, and the STEM field.  The 

team is completely dedicated to the growth of the students and has an amazing impact.  

Westlake Robotics is the ideal educational experience, with hands-on science, creating 

passionate, team-oriented future STEM leaders.  I look forward to meeting the incredible 

team members each year and marvel at the dedication, pride, and talent of the team.  

 

I’ve been so happy with the growth of the team, creating even more impact to the young 

scientists at Westlake.  As a company focused on changing the world through science, I 

am thrilled to support the team and excited to see the continued impact and growth.   

 

 

Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 

 

Scott M. Berry, PhD 

President 

Berry Consultants, LLC 

Austin, TX 


